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To:                    The Dalhousie University community  
   
From:               Kim Brooks, Provost and Vice-President Academic (Acting)  
   
Date:                Thursday, June 8, 2023  
   
Re:                   Decanal Reappointments  
   
I am thrilled to announce four Decanal

Faculty.  
   
Dr. David Gray has been reappointed for another five-year term as Dean of the Faculty of Agriculture 
and Campus Principal starting July 1, 2023. Dean Gray is passionate about the Agricultural Campus (AC) 
and the success of the Faculty's academic and research missions, community outreach, and industry 
engagement. Dr. Gray’s sense of pride and dedication to the mission is evident in all of his work. He is 
committed to working with the Faculty to build the AC, expand the Truro Start programming in 
partnership with other Faculties, sustain a strong engagement with the campus and Truro communities, 
and work with industry to promote the needs and aspirations of the Faculty and campus.  
   
Dr. Brenda Merritt has been reappointed for a five-year term as Dean of the Faculty of Health starting 
July 1, 2023. Dean Merritt's current appointment began in 2019, partway through the Faculty’s 
implementation of its previous five-year strategic plan (2017-2022). Throughout her tenure as Dean, Dr. 
Merritt has invested considerable time and effort to establish strong relationships across the Faculty, 
university, and provincial government departments. Dr. Merritt led the development of an innovative, 
new strategic plan for the Faculty unlike any other. Dal Health’s new strategic plan unites faculty, 
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I would like to thank each of them for their leadership and I look forward to 


